
 

 

 
 
 
May 16, 2023 

RSVP Now for HPSM Dental Provider Webinars 

 

HPSM Dental providers, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) will offer two webinars for HPSM Dental providers. These webinars 
will answer all of your questions regarding new and enhanced dental benefits as well as services requiring 
prior authorization effective June 1, 2023. 

 

The first session will be held Wednesday, May 31 between 12-1PM and the second on Tuesday, June 
20 between 6-7PM. RSVP now: https://bit.ly/HPSMDental 

 

Event details: 

• What: HPSM Dental Provider Webinar(s) 

• When: Wednesday, May 31 at 12PM and Tuesday, June 20 at 6PM 

• Who: HPSM Dental staff and network providers 

• RSVP: https://bit.ly/HPSMDental  

 

The session will be recorded and will be emailed to providers afterwards. For a refresher on upcoming 
changes, please review our provider notification from last month: https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-
source/provider-notices/20230428---new-dental-benefits-and-authorizations-update.pdf  

 

Please direct questions to dental@hpsm.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community, the Health Plan of San Mateo 
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